Dixie Region SCCA General Membership Meeting
May 1st, 2013

Meeting called to order by Chris Yearwood at 7:35 PM

Meeting Minutes: Read by Wilson Richardson: Unanimously approved.

Treasurer’s Report: Given by Robert Mayfield: Current balance is $18,348.99. Unanimously approved.
Membership Report: None given.

Old Business:

The only item left in old trailer is the canopy. Region will store the canopy at Mike’s shop until it is needed. Brian
Batchelor will get the canopy.

Region will try to sell left over National Tour t-shirts at May autocross event.

Mike Lollar is working on getting approval from the national office for Dixie to use the Bainbridge rallycross site.
April event went well despite bad weather.

New Business:

Motion made to move $5000.00 from checking to savings. Unanimously approved.

Region has still been having trouble with timing system. System may need to be sent back to Race America to service for
approximately $500.

Membership recommends to the Board that the Region send the entire Race American system back for service.
Mike Lollar will chair the May event.
Other Business:

Meeting adjourned at 8:43 PM



